
 

 

 
Waterways Committee Meeting August 28, 2018 

Minutes 
A meeting of the Town of Barnstable Waterways Committee was held on 
August 28, 2018 at Town Hall - Selectman's Conference Room, Hyannis MA.  
The meeting was called to order at 7:08 pm by Chairman Jack Meade.  
 
Call to Order: 
Board Members present: Jack Meade, Robert Hazelton, Paul Everson 
Board Members absent: Ted Komenda, Peter Cross 
Town Staff present: Brian W. Taylor, Assistant 
Harbormaster/Mooring Officer 
 
 
Meeting Minutes: 
Approval of July 24, 2018 meeting minutes.  All meetings are recorded and 
available on line at Towns web site. Motion was made by Paul Everson to accept the 
minutes as written. It was seconded by Jack Meade.   
   
Notice of Intent (NOI): 
 
1. Town of Barnstable, Conservation Department, 235 Cedar Tree Neck Road, 

Marstons Mills, MA 02648, Map 76, Parcel 24. The proposed project is to 
license a float reconfiguration, existing rock revetment, concrete ramp and 
Floating Upweller System (FLUPSY) . 

No Objections 
 
2. Mitchell, Jill F.G., 345 Baxters Neck Road, Marston’s Mills, MA 02648 Map 

075/parcel 007 001; applicant proposes to install timber bulkhead in front of 
existing failing steel bulkhead. 

No Objections 
 
3. Finn, John J, 254 Long Pond Road, Marston’s Mills, MA 02648 Map29, 

Parcel 3 
The proposes project includes permitting of recently constructed stairs, and a 
proposed seasonal pier. 
No Objections 
 
4. Crane, Melissa Fish, 218 Long Beach Road, Centerville, MA 02632; revised 

plans for an extension of float. Original NOI was for dredging. 
Harbormaster staff would like a vessel restriction on the float. We would 
recommend a MAX of 32 ft. in length and 9.5 ft. beam. Waterways agreed 
with Harbormaster staff. 
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Mooring Appeals: None 
Old Business: None 
New Business: None 
 
Correspondence: Pecks Maritime Collaborative; Laurie Opie spoke about changing the 
name of Pecks Boats to Pecks Maritime Collaborative. Waterways committee members 
present has no issue with a name change or any name change moving forward. No motion 
was needed. 
 
Harbor Master Report: Harbormaster’s Office permitted 86 new moorings so far 
this year. Assistant Mooring Officer Brian Taylor contacted approximately 200 
people on the waiting list about new moorings. Harbormaster staff removed winter 
stakes and illegal moorings throughout the Town of Barnstable this past month. 
Identification of illegal moorings is sometimes difficult. Illegal mooring gear is 
auctioned off after a year.  
 

Adjournment: There being no further business, a motion by Robert Hazelton to end the 
meeting was made. It was seconded by Paul Everson and the meeting adjourned at 7:38pm  
 
 Respectfully submitted, 
        Brian W. Taylor, Assistant Harbormaster/Mooring Officer 


